Kath Mclindoe

From: Chris Mackenzie [Chris.Mackenzie@parliament.govt.nz]

Sent: Thursday, 6 March 2008 6:46 a.m.
To: William Peet

Subject: TOLL

William,

Among the issues raised by David last night was your overheads and Michael was
surprised to hear that you had 5 people in Comms and people in engineering who were
not adding value but rather just rules to keep themselves in work.

I have said to Michael that we need to be careful not to have the process diverted by
turning to these sorts of issues but be aware that Michael is now "interested".

Regards
Chris

(Chris Mackenzie

Senior Advisor

Deputy Prime Minister's Office
(04) 471 9935 or (021) 799 499)
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